
 HAWTHORNE CITY VIEW IS A MONTHLY NEWSLETTER TO KEEP YOU UP TO DATE WITH WHAT’S 

GOING ON AROUND YOUR COMMUNITY. 

FREE COVID testing opened up at the Betty Ainsworth parking lot on January 18th! 

As the Omicron variant surges throughout Los Angeles, significant testing 

shortages are magnifying the strain on families and individuals across the region. A 

free COVID-19 testing site, hosted by Reliant Health Services will be available to the 

community for a minimum of  six months, which began on January 18th. If  you would 

like to get tested, the site will be open Tuesdays – Saturdays, 9AM-4PM at the Betty 

Ainsworth Sports Center parking lot located at 3851 W. El Segundo Blvd. Walk-ups 

are welcome. Testing is available to all ages. No appointment required but 

encouraged, and can be made at relianthealthservices.com/hawthorne 

Pre-register for your COVID testing by scanning the QR code to make the process 

quicker when you arrive. 

COVID Testing 1/18/22

HCTV video link: https://youtu.be/EHKJeSRC3Jw?t=38

The City of  Hawthorne hosts a weekly “Food Truck Thursday” here at City 

Hall, where a food truck is invited to come to City Hall from 11:30am – 

1:30pm to serve up some delicious food! This month’s trucks will be… 

February 10th – Flaming Grain 

February 17th – Long Beach Tacos  

February 24th – Habibi Truck 

For more info on Food Truck Thursdays, you can call (310) 349-1640 

Food Trucks in Hawthorne

The Hawthorne Pool will be  

closed for maintenance from  

February 21st -25th.  

Free Household Hazardous and Electronic Waste Drive-Thru Collection 

Event: Saturday February 19th, 9am-3pm at the Betty Ainsworth Sports 

Center at 3851 W. El Segundo Blvd. For more information, visit 

CleanLA.com or call (800) 238-0173

Too Toxic To Trash

Housing

The City of  Hawthorne will hold four town hall meetings to address the concerns 

and answer questions regarding the City’s cannabis program. The meetings will  

be held in person at the Hawthorne Memorial Center, at 3901 W. El Segundo Blvd.  

The following are the dates and times for the meetings: 

Saturday, February 26, 2022 at 1PM 

Thursday, March 3, 2022 at 11AM 

Saturday, March 12, 2022 at 3PM 

Wednesday, March 30, 2022 at 6pm 

All interested residents are encouraged to attend. For more information, please call 

(310) 349-2910 or email cannabis@cityofhawthorne.org 

Town Hall Meetings on the Future of  Cannabis

The Housing department is still offering an Emergency Business Assistance Grant program, making $380,000  
available through the CDBG-CV fund. If  you need assistance or have questions, please call (310) 349-1610

The Emergency Rental Assistance Grant program is still accepting applications. If  you would like to apply or need  
more information, please call (310) 349-2906. 

 

Looking for work? There are currently employment opportunities in the City of  

Hawthorne! If  you are interested, check out what job opportunities are available in 

the City’s website by going to the following link… 

 

https://www.cityofhawthorne.org/departments/human-resources/current-city-job-openings 

 

Employment Opportunity
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coming soon

Business Expo is holding a two-day event! It has been rescheduled to April 26th & 27th…the expo is free to the public 

and a great opportunity for businesses looking to connect and network with other local businesses and resources. For 

more info, click on their website at https://hawthornebusinessexpo.com/

Hawthorne’s Centennial! Coming July 2022

Homeless Count will be February 23, 2022.  www.theycountwillyou.org 

https://www.cityofhawthorne.org/government/contact-us#:~:text=Newsletter%20Subscription
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Hawthorne Pool  

Temporary Closure  

Baseball  

Registration  

is open at the  

Hawthorne  

Memorial Center.  


